
 

Britt, Peters welcomes Laurene, Rickher & Sorrell to the team! 

January 3, 2022 

 

Britt, Peters is excited to announce our merger with Laurene, Rickher, and Sorrell, PC. The 
exceptional team at LRS significantly expands our presence in the Charlotte market and adds a 
wealth of knowledge and expertise, especially in the Healthcare and K-12 markets, to the Britt 
Peters portfolio. 
 
Laurene, Rickher, and Sorrell, PC has been providing excellent design and consulting services 
for their clients since 1985, and the combination of our shared vision and values and will enable 
us to create a new team whose sum is greater than its parts. 
 
Please join us in welcoming our new Charlotte team members, and we can’t wait to see what 
the future holds for our growing Britt, Peters Team! 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.brittpeters.com/britt-peters-

resources/95/Britt+Peters+welcomes+Laurene+Rickher+Sorrell+to+the+team  
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